
 October 2020  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

27 

 

 
 

28 

 

 
 

29      Taco Tuesday 
$2 Tacos / $4 Margaritas 

4:30 – 6:30 

 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 

 

30 Wild Wednesday 
Pizza & 2 Drafts $11 

 

 
 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 
 

1 B.O.G.O. Thursday 

 
 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 

 

Bingo 6:30 

2 Queen of Spades 

            Drawing at 6:00 

 
 

OPEN 3 - 9 

Dinner 

5:00 – 7:00 

3   

 

 

 

 

OPEN 12 - 4 
**New Hours** 

4 

 

 

Club 

Closed 

5  

 
 

 

Club 

Closed 

 
Boy Scouts Upstairs 

6  Taco Tuesday 
$2 Tacos / $4 Margaritas 

4:30 – 6:30 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 
 

7  Wild Wednesday 
Pizza & 2 Drafts $11 

 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 
 

 
 

8 B.O.G.O. Thursday 

 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 

 

 

Bingo 6:30 

9 Queen of Spades 

            Drawing at 6:00 
 

 

OPEN 3 - 9 

Dinner 

5:00 – 7:00 

10     

 

 

OPEN 12 - 4 
**New Hours** 

11  

 

 

Club 

Closed 

12 

 

 

Club 

Closed 

 

 

Boy Scouts Upstairs 

13 Taco Tuesday 
$2 Tacos / $4 Margaritas 

4:30 – 6:30 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 
 

 

14  Wild Wednesday 
Pizza & 2 Drafts $11 
 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 
 

 

Lodge Meeting 

7:00 

15B.O.G.O.Thursday 

 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 

 

 

Bingo 6:30 

16 Queen of Spades 

            Drawing at 6:00 
 

 

OPEN 3 - 9 

 

Dinner 

   5:00 – 7:00 

17  

 

 

OPEN 12 - 4 
**New Hours** 

18  

 

 

Club 

Closed 

19  

 

 

Club 

Closed 
 

 

 

Boy Scouts Upstairs 

20   Taco Tuesday 
$2 Tacos / $4 Margaritas 

4:30 – 6:30 

 

OPEN 3 – 7 
House Committee 

5:00 

Trustees  

Meeting 6:00 

21  Wild Wednesday 
Pizza & 2 Drafts $11 

 
OPEN 3 - 7 

 
 

22B.O.G.O Thursday  

 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 
 

 

 

 

Bingo 6:30 

23Queen of Spades 

            Drawing at 6:00 

 
OPEN 3 - 9 

 

Dinner 

5:00 – 7:00 

24  

 

 

OPEN 12 – 4  
**New Hours** 

25  

 

Club  

Closed 

26  
 

Club 

Closed 

 

 

 

 

Boy Scouts Upstairs 

27   Taco Tuesday 
$2 Tacos / $4 Margaritas 

4:30 – 6:30 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 
 

28 Wild Wednesday 
Pizza & 2 Drafts $11 

 
 

 

OPEN 3 - 7 
 

Lodge Meeting 

7:00 
 

29B.O.G.O.Thursday 

 

 

OPEN 3 – 7  

 

Bingo 6:30 

 

30 Queen of Spades 

            Drawing at 6:00 

Dinner 

5:00 – 7:00 

Costume 

Contest & 

Pumpkin 

Carving 

31 

 

 

OPEN 12 – 4 

**New Hours** 

Happy 
Halloween!! 

 

 
 



Howdy from your Exalted Ruler: 
Hello everyone and welcome to a new month of spookiness…but then again the whole year of 2020 

has been pretty spooky!  

Thanks to all who continue to come in and support the Lodge and the Club in order to keep us open! 

We appreciate you greatly and appreciate the business! In talking to other Lodges we are doing better 

than most as far as being back in business, so please continue to support your Lodge and Club as we 

are here for you! If you have anything that you would like to see or add to our things to do just let us 

know. 

Thanks to all who have continued to donate desserts on Friday nights for our dinners as they help a lot! 

Many thanks go to Charlie, Yvonne, Mr. & Mrs. John Troka, Mike and Donna Dunlap and to anyone 

else I may have forgotten.  

We are also in great need of Bingo volunteers as our beloved Jake and Janet will be leaving us at the 

end of September to start their worldly travels and retirement! These are some pretty big shoes to fill 

and I am truly grateful for their many wonderful years of service that they have given this Lodge!        

If you see them please wish the best and be safe out there!  

Thank you to Chuck and Russ Arnold who have stepped up and have been helping out at Bingo and 

also Holly Harlin! We cannot thank you all enough but we do need more volunteers as Bingo is what is 

helping keep our doors open. Also a big thank you to Laree and Rick Lovan who helped keep the club 

up and running and for Rick helping me in the kitchen much love to you both!  

To all of my Officers, kudos for all the things you do and help me get through the year! It is nice to 

have you all on board!  

Again if you need to get in touch with me you can text me at 970-948-7430 or email at 

pamslaredo@gmail.com, I would love to hear from you! God bless you all, and much love. 

Pam Bishop, Exalted Ruler  

 
 

Greetings from Your Secretary 
The chill is definitely in the air.  Thanks to everyone who continue to volunteer to make our Lodge and 

Club move forward in this trying time.  There are more events coming up in the future so come in and 

see what is happening.   

Our Raffle is going strong and if you have not purchased your tickets yet, there is still time.  The 

drawing will be held October 31, 2020.   

In supporting your Club and functions, you are helping Your Lodge in moving forward.  Please support 

your Lodge.  Stay healthy out there and God Bless.   

Russ Guerette, Lodge Secretary 
bpoe2195@qwestoffice.net   



 
Please join us in welcoming our new members! 

CE Chapman 

Kelly Lang 

Ayesha Eddins 

Laree Lovan 

 
 

**Special Moment Alert** 
Exalted Ruler Pam  presided over the initiation of her Granddaughter! 



The Club’s 2nd Annual Family Fun Day 

Was a Blast!  
 

Thank you to all who came and participated. 

Special thanks to Club staff and 

Yvonne Kile for all of your efforts. 

 
 

 
Bingo – Please sign up to help!  

Conducted each Thursday  

6:30 – 8:30 PM  

We REALLY NEED MORE VOLUNTEERS! 

Please contact Russell Guerette to sign up 

for a Thursday night.  

 

 
Queen of Spades 

Every Friday Night 

Drawing at 6:00 PM Sharp 

 

 
 

Please join us at the Lodge 

Friday October 30
th 

for a Costume Contest 

and Pumpkin Carving 

In addition to Friday 

Night Dinner!  
 

 

October Birthdays 

Born in the month of October? 

DƻƴΩǘ forget to stop in for a free 

birthday drink.  

 

Thursday Nights 

 

** Sickness and Distress is always in order. 

Please remember to Pray for Our Nation,  

Our Lodge, Our Members and Our Families. 


